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PROXY NEEDED  for
the Woodlands Homeowners'
Annual Meeting on August 29,
2015

Greetings Homeowner,

If you are unable to attend the Annual Homeowners Meeting please be
sure to send us your proxy ASAP.  This is very important and it can be
found on our website HERE.

Time is of the essence.  You may also email the signed and scanned
proxy to mkelliott44@gmail.com .

Meeting details are below from the previous email about the meeting.

Hope to see you at the meeting,

Margie Elliott
Secretary, The Woodlands Homeowners Association

Dear Fellow Woodlands Owner:

We hope this letter finds you well.

It is that time of the year for our annual HOA members meeting, which
is scheduled to be held August 29, 2015 at 10:00 am in the commons
area.  The board will be serving a continental breakfast (coffee, tea,
juices, muffins, fruits, etc.) for your enjoyment.

This year’s meeting was scheduled to facilitate maximum attendance
opportunity for owner feedback and input. 

As always, a proxy form is being mailed to you and it is also available
online on www.woodlandsmccall.org  (or click HERE).  This is to
ensure your voting voice is heard if you are unable to attend.

The meeting agenda is as follows:

1. Social (Continental Breakfast)
2. Call to order
3. Roll Call (introduction of Board members and all attending

homeowners).
Verify a quorum

4. Minutes of last year’s meeting/Margie
5. Reports

a. State of the Association/Michael
b. Financial/Walt
c. Pool/Patti
d. Firewise/Mark Billmire

CONTACTS

President
Mike Everett    
keigzdad@gmail.com
208.451.5076

VP
Billie Jo Premoe
gpremoe@cableone.net
208.318.4091

Secretary
Margie Elliott
mkelliott44@gmail.com
208.634.1471

Treasurer
Walt Czarniecki
czarfamily@aol.com
208.362.9263

Directors

Patti Soucek
soucek@frontiernet.net
208.315.1177

Architectural Committee

Todd McKenna
tmckenna14@yahoo.com
208.634.1345
 

 



d. Firewise/Mark Billmire
6. Volunteers for new board members
7. Election of board members
8. Open the floor to homeowners
9. Adjourn meeting

 

If you would like to have anything added to the agenda please feel free
to contact Margie or myself. 

We look forward seeing you there!

Cheers
 

___________________________________
Michael Everett, President, Board of Directors
The Woodlands Homeowners Association
 
 

See prior newsletters and other key homeowner information on
the homeowners' website:  www.woodlandsmccall.org
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